
From: Rachel Arfa <Rachel.Arfa@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 4:27 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Disclosure  
 

Dear Director Berlin:  

 

I am writing to inform you I accepted hospitality from the Illinois Humanities and 

attended the Public Humanities Awards on May 17, 2023, in my official capacity as 

MOPD Commissioner. Please let me know if you have any questions.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Rachel Arfa  
 
Rachel Arfa 

Commissioner, Mayor's Office for People with Disabilities  
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